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7 December 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Virtual Winter Celebration Concert - Wednesday 15 December 2021  
 
We are writing to invite you to our Virtual Winter Celebration Concert on Wednesday 15 
December at 7.00pm.  
 
The event represents a culmination of the work of the Performing Arts Department this term 
and will consist of a variety of music from the extra-curricular groups including Senior Band, 
Choir, Junior Band and Drama Club along with a selection of solos, small ensemble 
performances and drama performances. This is a great opportunity for family and friends to 
see and hear the talent that Maiden Erlegh School has to offer.  
 
Unfortunately, given the current situation with Covid-19, we have decided to live-stream the 
concert as we are unable to have an audience. If you would like to watch the concert, please 
could you complete the link below by Monday 13 December 2021 and the school will send 
you details of how you can watch the live-streamed concert. 
 
Virtually Attend - Winter Celebration Concert - Reply Slip 
 
 
We are asking for a minimum of £5 donation to help cover the costs of hiring the equipment to 

be able to live-stream the event. If you would like to donate more than £5, your donations will 

be gratefully received. 

The school is operating a cashless system therefore please could we ask you to pay via Parent 

Pay by Monday 13 December 2021. You will be able to enter the amount you would like to 

donate for the cost of the virtual tickets on ParentPay. Payments should be made using 

ParentPay which can be accessed via the following link: https://www.parentpay.com/. Should 

you have any issues with your access please contact us on the following email address: 

parentpay@maidenerleghtrust.org. We may be able to provide financial assistance for those 

students who are entitled to Pupil Premium funding. Please email the school office if this is the 

case mesoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 

 

As always, we thank you for your help and support and we hope you enjoy the show! 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

     
Miss J Pitman      Ms I Pravda  
Head of Performing Arts    Head of Drama  
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